

THE CHILDREN'S CAMPUS MS. DAYANARA MARCH NEWSLETTER

Dear Parents,

Our class has new friends who have already settled into the routine of our day filled with smiles. It's very rewarding when a child enjoys coming to class and often wants to stay. Thank you for holding hands down the hall to Farm Room.

We will talk about **Farm to Table**, how fun it is to see how our foods grow and how important it is to see where our food comes from. We will talk about our local farmers and how they help us with all that yummy food.

Trips to the **Zoo** are always fun. We love talking about the animals that are at the Zoo. We will go on a "trip" to the Zoo, talk about the animals that we see and make animal noises along the way.

The third theme is **Rainbows & Colors**. Children will recognize their colors by coloring with different colors, matching shapes with color and sorting by color. We will also learn how to make secondary colors by mixing them with different primary colors. We will share our favorites color during circle time.

The final week we will read about of **Farms** bring us food. We'll explore the animals, tractors, and food that grows on a **farm**. Listen for the farm animal sounds this week. Farmers markets are the best place to find **farm** fresh food.

Cannot wait to enjoy March!

Ms. Dayanara

Weekly Themes:	
Mar. 2-6	Farm to Table
Mar. 9-13	Zoo
Mar. 16-20	Rainbows & Colors
Mar. 23-27	Farm Animals

Home Connection

It seems more students are attending Dr. visits and dental appointments currently. Please refer to daily schedule when making these needed visits for a smooth drop off after.

Warm weather is a great time to facilitate bathroom use. Less clothes to remove.

Reminders: Please remember to check your child's art folder daily. They have so much great stuff to show you. Also, please make sure your child has an extra set of clothes.

Thank you for the continued support.